UPDATE on the Red Arrow Road Project:
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Since we met in April we have updated the following:
1. The one-bedroom home has become a two-bedroom home. 
1. The building plans have been updated to reflect the changes requested by the Planning Board to include additional storage space.
1. The site plans reflect the added building area noted above. 
We are submitting an updated Design Brief and Plans to reflect these changes that were recently approved by the Martha's Vineyard Commission. 

Please let us know if any additional materials or clarifications are needed. 



